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Wooldridge, John

From: Justine Allen <Justine.Allen@OhioAGO.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2023 10:08 AM
To: Heim, Kimber
Cc: Wooldridge, John
Subject: RE: FAI 37-6.10, PID110412,  Pcl. 1 ( Eichhorn) - Final Costs

Hi Kimber, 
 
ODOT is statutorily required to pay interest on the amount above the original deposit, awarded by the jury. 
 
Thanks, 
-Justine 
 
Justine A. Allen 
Assistant Attorney General – Executive Agencies Section 
Transportation Unit 
Office of Ohio Attorney General Dave Yost 
Office number:(614)466-5829 
Fax number:(866) 815-2731 
Justine.Allen@OhioAGO.gov 
 

From: Kimber.Heim@dot.ohio.gov <Kimber.Heim@dot.ohio.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2023 9:50 AM 
To: Justine Allen <Justine.Allen@OhioAGO.gov> 
Cc: John.Wooldridge@dot.ohio.gov 
Subject: FW: FAI 37-6.10, PID110412, Pcl. 1 ( Eichhorn) - Final Costs 
 
Good morning Justine: 
 
Received, will print for processing.  What is the interest for? 
 
Kimber L. Heim 

Realty Specialist Manager 
ODOT – District 5 
9600 Jacksontown Road 
Jacksontown, OH  43030 
Ph: 740-323-5422 (direct) Cell:  740-814-0708 
FAX:  740-323-5125 

 
 

From: Justine Allen <Justine.Allen@OhioAGO.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2023 9:43 AM 
To: Wooldridge, John <John.Wooldridge@dot.ohio.gov> 
Cc: Heim, Kimber <Kimber.Heim@dot.ohio.gov> 
Subject: FAI 37-6.10, PID110412, Pcl. 1 ( Eichhorn) - Final Costs 
 
Hi John, 
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We’ve Finally received an order from the court and we can wrap this case up. This email will include the outstanding 
costs for this parcel. The first three should be paid directly to the court and the mediation invoice should be paid to the 
mediator. 
 
Attorney’s Fees and Costs - $21,863.13 (Order Attached) 
Interest Due - $4,014.42 
Court Costs – $2,980.03 
Mediation -- $1,875.00 
 
Thanks, 
-Justine 
 
  

 

Justine A. Allen 
Assistant Attorney General – Executive Agencies Section 
Transportation Unit 
Office of Ohio Attorney General Dave Yost 
Office number: (614) 466-5829 
Fax number: (866) 815-2731  
Justine.Allen@OhioAGO.gov 

 

    

* Please note that, in adherence to best practices brought about in response to 
COVID-19, the Ohio Attorney General’s Office moved to a “remote work” status 
effective March 18, 2020. All members of the office remain available remotely 
during normal business hours. Thank you for your patience. 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This message is intended for use only by the individual or entity to whom or 
which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or 
otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the 
intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
notify me immediately by telephone. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or open 
attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert Button if available.  


